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November 19, 2018 
 
Dear Toshi and Family and Team OGBI, 
 
Thank you so much for supporting Reach Out WorldWide and bringing Drive4Paul to Japan! Your support has 
helped continue Paul’s legacy and fulfill his vision for spreading good will to those who need it most. 
 
These past few months have been very busy for ROWW as major disasters keep pummeling one after 
another. We’ve deployed to North Carolina in response to Hurricane Florence, Indonesia in response to the 
devastating earthquake and tsunami, and Florida to assist those affected by Hurricane Michael. We couldn’t do 
it without the generous contributions from supporters like you. 
 
In North Carolina we’ve put over 35 volunteers to work for five weeks mucking and gutting flooding homes, 
helping with mold abatement, tarping roofs, helping clear downed trees and debris, and rescuing families 
immediately after Hurricane Florence. We’ve logged over 2400 hours and saved residents of North Carolina 
well over $150,000. 
 
During the first few days following landfall of Hurricane Florence, our Phase 1 team was able to assist with 
over 100 rescues. Our team was able to get in early, so we were the only relief team in Wilmington alongside 
the Cajan Navy as water levels rose and roadways became inaccessible. Our team worked around the clock 
for nearly 48 hours as we helped evacuate residents and rescue families from their home via boat. 
 
Water levels in Wilmington and the surrounding area continued to rise for over a week. In some instances, 
water filled homes with over 4-feet of water for nearly two weeks. Unfortunately, many of those homes will be a 
complete loss. But for many others, we are able to help them start the recovery process by clearing their 
furniture and homes’ contents and begin mucking out the water-logged carpet, sheet rock, insulation, cabinets, 
etc. 
 
As we started our transition from Phase 1 to Phase 2 in NC, ROWW received notification of the 7.5 earthquake 
that struck Donggala, Indonesia. The quake was followed by a 20-foot tsunami that crashed into the shoreline 
at 500+ mph – a shoreline that was packed with over 1000 people that were celebrating a carnival. Sadly, most 
of those people passed away along with thousands of others across the region. 
 
Our team arrived in Indonesia just days after the event and we were tasked out to the local disaster response 
management team, BNPB. They supplied us with helicopters for transport to areas that had been unreachable 
by other medical teams. ROWW was able to provide medical aid to over 200 patients and deploy 20 water 
systems to remote villages. Each water system has a life of 1,000,000 gallons of water. 
 
Immediately following Game4Paul4, our team deployed to Florida to assist residents affected by Hurricane 
Michael – a storm that barreled into the state as a Category 4 (almost Cat 5!) storm and has left unimaginable 
destruction like what you’d expect from an EF3 tornado. Our team is helping with tree removal, roof tarping, 
and general assistance as needed. 
 
Thank you for your donation that makes deployments like these possible. Together, we are able to help so 
many of those that need it most. For updates and photos of our deployments, be sure to follow us on social 
media at @reachoutww and facebook.com/reachoutworldwide and visit us at www.roww.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Team ROWW 
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OGBI 
1-4 Kamizono-cho Nishinomiya-shi  
Hyogo 662-0027  
Japan 
 
We look forward to a great 2019 and we thank you again for your donations in 2018 as follows: 
 
 
 

Date Amount 

3/22/2018 
6/13/2018 

10,000.00 
18,355.00 

  

Total 2018 Contributions $    28,355.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TAX EXEMPT DISCLOSURE STATEMENT: Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
You may save this receipt for your records.  This receipt certifies that you have made this donation as a 
charitable contribution and you are not receiving any goods or services in return. This receipt may be useful to 
you when completing your tax return. Reach Out Worldwide, Inc. [EIN 27-3237943]  has been granted federal 
tax exempt status as a public charity under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code pursuant to a 
determination letter from the Internal Revenue Service received on December 30, 2010.      
 


